
 

Junction City School District/NECC 
Procedures 

For Homeless Children/Youth 

Or Unaccompanied Youth 
 

 Junction City Schools will post homeless children/youth rights poster throughout the campus. 

 Junction City Schools will pass out brochures to students as they enroll. 

 Junction City Schools will send home a letter with all students asking for people to notify the 

school of any suspected homeless children/youth. 

 Junction City Schools will post homeless children/youth Rights in the community. 

 The staff will receive a list of the warning signs to look for in identifying homelessness. 

 Junction City Schools will enroll any student suspected to be homeless without delay. 

 The student will be allowed in school while being assisted with the documentation problem. 

 Our school will accept alternative documents as specified by the law. 

 Our school will assist the child/youth in getting need immunizations. 

 The homeless liaison will be notified by the staff if a student is suspected of being homeless. 

 The student will receive free breakfast and lunch. 

 The student will be assessed for any other needs both personally and educationally. 

Homeless Liaison 

Ellen Lowe 

100 West Holly Rd 

Junction City, AR 71749 

870-899-4046 

lowee@jcdragons.k12.ar.us 
 

 

 

For Homeless Awareness Videos, please click on this link:  

National Center for Homeless Education-Resources 

mailto:lowee@jcdragons.k12.ar.us
https://nche.ed.gov/videos/

